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Department Source: City Utilities - Water and Light                          

To:  City Council 

From:  City Manager & Staff 

Council Meeting Date:  November 21, 2022 

Re: Quarterly Report from the Water and Light Advisory Board 

 

 

 

The Water and Light Advisory Board has provided the attached Quarterly Report for August, 

September and October 2022 for Council’s consideration. 

 

 

 

The Water and Light Advisory Board has decided to begin providing quarterly reports to the 

City Council.  These reports will describe actions for the past quarter, what is planned in the 

next quarter and important items for Council to note.  The first such report for the time period 

of August through October 2022 is attached.  

 

 

 

Short-Term Impact: None 

Long-Term Impact: None 

 

 

 

Strategic Plan Impacts:   

Primary Impact: Not Applicable, Secondary Impact: Not Applicable, Tertiary Impact: Not 

Applicable   

 

Comprehensive Plan Impacts:   

Primary Impact: Not Applicable, Secondary Impact: Not applicable, Tertiary Impact: Not 

Applicable 

 

 

 

Date Action 

None None 

 

 

 

Report is for information only. 
 

Executive Summary 

Discussion 

Fiscal Impact 

Strategic & Comprehensive Plan Impact 

Legislative History 

Suggested Council Action 
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